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Fact Sheet 
Access and Privacy:  A Primer 
for Faculty Members 

 

Queen’s University is subject to Ontario’s Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act which provides 

a right of access to the University’s records and information, and mandates us to protect the privacy of the 

individuals whose personal informati on we collect and keep.  The Act pertains to all employees, including 

faculty members.  

This fact sheet is not comprehensive; it is intended to give faculty members a few key take-aways to help 

them in their daily work.  For more information about access a nd privacy, see the Records Management and 
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However, FIPPA is not meant to prevent us from doing the work we’ve been hired to do, and so the Act 

does allow us to share someone’s personal information on a “need-to-know” basis where that disclosure is 

necessary and proper. 

The Records Management and Privacy Office website has a number of FAQs 

(http://www.queensu.ca/accessandprivacy/faqs) providing guidance on how to respect  student privacy in 

the context of your teaching. 

 Take-away:  Be mindful of student privacy rights.     

http://www.queensu.ca/accessandprivacy/faqs
http://queensu.ca/its/security
https://www.queensu.ca/its/security-assessment-process

